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March 18, 2018


Helen Westminster, Chairperson
Carver School Board
PO Box 5140
Carrington AB T2A 4S7



Dear Mrs. Westminster:


My name is Jamie Gardner, I am a grade nine student attending inspiration school. I am writing to you because I would like to ask for your cooperation in establishing a new homework policy. I, along with many other students feel that a new policy reducing the daily homework time would greatly benefit the education of all the students.

Although my peers and I understand that homework helps us practice and further understand information we’ve learned that day, we believe that setting guidelines would ensure that unnecessary homework is not given, and that we are not wasting time that could be spent on something useful. This policy would need cooperation among teachers, to make sure the amount of homework assigned is manageable. The time spent on homework daily should increase by ten minutes each grade, starting at grade one. The homework assigned should be relevant to what the students are learning, and the teachers should be flexible to accomodate the needs of all students.  

To put these guidelines into action we would need you to approve and be on board with us so that the teachers would be synergetic. This policy would help ensure that when we get assigned homework it will actually help us to further understand the information we've learned.We can spend the time previously taken up by useless homework to study for important upcoming quizzes and tests. By the daily homework time going up ten minutes by grade, younger students won’t be overwhelmed by the homework load, they will gradually learn responsibility. I vigorously believe that you should agree with me and all my fellow students and bring in this policy.

Thank you for your consideration. If you wish to contact me,  I can be reached at 587-123-4567 or jamie.g@gmail.com



Yours sincerely,
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